
Dear Editor 

 

Certificate of Non-Native speaker 

 

 

I would like to inform you that my studies (undergraduate, postgraduate) as well as my 

research are in English language. Although, my native language is not English, but the 

first language in my work at the university is English. 

Moreover, the article was checked by the linguistic adviser at the Faculty of Medicine, 

the University of Diyala, and corrected the mistakes which were highlighted with red 

color.   

 

Kindly regards 

Dr. Marwan Al-Nimer 

Emeritus Professor  


